
Negotiations Update:  December 16, 2014 

On Tuesday, December 16, 2014, the California School Employees Association (CSEA) 

Negotiation Team and the District Negotiation Team met to begin negotiations for the 2014-15 

school year.  The following occurred: 

 The Chief Business and Operations Officer gave a presentation on the District’s First 

Interim report 

 District and CSEA agreed on language changes in Article V - Hours/Working Conditions  

 District and CSEA continued work on Article XII – Transportation language 

 CSEA proposed the District consider offering a retirement incentive  

 CSEA requested review of the mechanic job description 

 CSEA proposed a 7.75% salary increase on November 13, 2014 

 District countered CSEA salary proposal of 7.75% with 3.25% total compensation 

The next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, January 27, 2015.  

 


